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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 

February 14, 2021  For Immediate Release 
 
City of Jacksonville Offices Closed – Non-Essential 
 
Due to hazardous driving conditions, the City of Jacksonville non-essential offices will be 
closed Monday, February 15, 2021. Fire, Police and other essential employees will be 
available to the public. Any citizen who needs to report downed trees, water leaks, blocked 
roadways or other issues, may contact 903-586-2546 for assistance 24 hours a day. 
 
Republic Trash Services trash pick-up for Monday, February 15, 2021 has also been 
cancelled. This includes bulky waste pick-up. At this time, Monday trash will be picked up on 
Thursday, February 18th.  
 
Royal Oaks Landfill is closed, Monday, February 15, 2021. 
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